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Core Paths Plan Consultation 
The Cairngorms National Park Authority, 
14 The Square 
Grantown-on-Spey 
Moray 
PH26 3HG 
 
23 July 2008 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
DCS response to invitation for comment on the consultation on the CNPA Core Paths Plan 
(Draft). 
 
I am writing to thank you for providing the Deer Commission for Scotland with the opportunity to 
respond to the CNPA Core Paths Plan (Draft).  
 
DCS considers that it has no comment to make at the present time but would wish to be kept 
informed of developments.   
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nick Halfhide 
Director 
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From: automailer@cairngorms.co.uk
Sent: 19 April 2008 20:09
To: Core Path Planning
Subject: Core Paths Planning Comments

Name: Mr John Partridge

Address: Strathspey Railway Co Ltd

Railway Station

Dalfaber Road

Aviemore

Postcode: PH22 1PY

Email: johnjpartridge@btinternet.com

Phone: 01540 651289

Responding on behalf of: Strathspey Railway Co Ltd

1. Do you think that the proposed core paths network is sufficient to give people reasonable access throughout the area? Yes

2. Please state clearly and fully the grounds of your objection or support to the Draft Core Paths Plan: Map 17: Grantown & 
Cromdale: paths 134,56 & 10

The Company notes with pleasure that it is no longer proposed to use part of our trackbed for footpath purposes, but that 
instead the path could take a route through farmland to the immediate west of our land.

It appears that part of the path is proposed to be routed through the section of the station site which we propose to develop as a 
car/coach park. In principle we welcome this element of the proposal and look forward to coming to an agreement with the 
CNPA over such matters as detailed route, construction, maintenance and public liability.

3. If objecting, please indicate what change(s) you are seeking to the Draft Core Paths Plan which could resolve your objection: 

Cairngorms National Park Authority
The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and intended for the exclusive use of the individual(s) or organisation 
specified above.  Any unauthorised dissemination or copying of this e-mail, or mis-use or wrongful disclosure of information 
contained in it, is strictly prohibited and may be illegal.  Please notify the sender by  return e-mail should you have received this 
e-mail in error.

Virus Warning: Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free from viruses, it is the responsibility of the 
recipient to ensure that they are virus free.  No responsibility is accepted by the Cairngorms National Park Authority for any loss 
or damage arising in any way from their receipt or opening

Spam.  This e-mail has been scanned for Spam.  However if you feel that this is Spam please forward this to 
mailmanager@cairngorms.co.uk
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